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To: Fang Cheng, PhD, PE Date: 10/17/2016
From: John Swartzbaugh, PE
Subject: Clintonville, Schreyer Springs Parking Impacts

The current existing parking along residential streets where Green Infrastructure (Gl) is being constructed within
the Schreyer Springs Project area will not by impacted by the construction of the GI. All of the Gl basin locations
are located between the back of curb and the Right of Way line. The construction plans detail the Gl locations
where the 24-inch safe step-out area is located behind the curb. None of the proposed Gl basins will impact the
existing curb locations, horizontally or vertically.
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